
ABBOTSWELD
PRIMARY ACADEMY

NEWSLETTER -  OCTOBER 2023

Hello from Mrs Benson

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that your children have settled into the new school year with excitement
and enthusiasm. The past few weeks have been filled with joy, learning, and meaningful experiences for our children,
and we're thrilled to share some highlights with you.

Our new classes: Our children have been enjoying getting to know their new teachers, and the warm and positive
atmosphere in the classrooms is evident. We believe these connections are vital for a successful and enjoyable
learning experience. It has been a pleasure to go into all of the classrooms and see the children so happy.

Democratic Engagement: We are proud to announce that our students actively participated in the democratic process
by casting their votes for school councillors and green ambassadors. This experience helps instill a sense of
responsibility and civic duty, fostering the development of future leaders.

Pupil Advocates and House Captains: Some of our year 6 pupils have taken on leadership roles by actively
participating in the interview process for Pupil Advocates and House Captains. We believe in nurturing leadership
skills early on, and we look forward to seeing these young leaders flourish.

Harvest Festival: On Friday 30th we celebrated Harvest Festival. This was a wonderful opportunity for the school
community to come together and share in the spirit of gratitude, Thank you to all those families who donated to our
Food Bank donation.

Meet the Teacher Workshops: Thank you those who came to our 'Meet the Teacher' workshops where you can gained
insights into the curriculum, teaching methods, and classroom activities. It's a fantastic opportunity to strengthen the
home-school partnership and better understand your child's educational journey.

Reading Cafe: As you are aware we always promote a love for reading. We begun this with our Reading Cafes. Thank
you to those who came. We look forward to celebrating children reading at home. Please do support with them this.

And as we leave September and enter into October we look forward to the wonderful events and activities planned.
Your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education are invaluable, and we are grateful for the strong
partnership we share. In particular, get ready for an action-packed month with the commencement of our sporting
fixtures. Good luck to our young athletes as they showcase their talents and sportsmanship on the field.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children's education, and here's to a fantastic month ahead

Mrs Benson
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